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Curbside Recycling in Gretna 

 
Curbside recycling will continue in Gretna (70053 & 70056 Timberlane), and Waste 

Connections has informed us there are no longer plans to discontinue the service. It 

has been our priority to resume curbside recycling and we are happy that the City of 

Gretna is able to do so. 

 

Please remember that everything in your bin(s) MUST be clean. Materials in 

your bin(s) must be loose, not stuffed into one another. If done so, this will lead 

to contamination. Please do not put items into plastic bags as they are not 

accepted. Additionally, please remove newspapers from plastic delivery bags. 

Please review the list of items accepted and not accepted. 

 

Items accepted 

Paper products, corrugated cardboard and boxboards 

Steel and ferrous, metal food containers and lids, aluminum cans 

Plastics – coded 1 through 3: soft drink bottles, water bottles, sports drink bottles, 

peanut butter jars, mouthwash bottles, salad dressing bottles, condiment bottles, 

liquid dish detergent bottles, shampoo bottles, any post-consumer plastic product 

labelled #1, milk jugs, juice bottles, vinegar bottles, some dairy tubs, bleach bottles, 

and any post-consumer plastic product labelled #2. 

 

Items not accepted 

Glass 

Aerosol spray cans 

Containers that previously held oil 

Paint or pesticides 

Styrofoam-like egg cartons and packaging peanuts 

Plastic bags 

 

For questions regarding curbside recycling, please call Waste Connections - Gretna 

at 877.747.4374. 


